
NEWS RELEASE 

 

The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public's assistance in locating a reported missing man 

named Matthew Mercer. Mercer is a white male, 30 years old, 6'00", 190 lbs, with brown hair and hazel 

eyes. Mercer has been known to frequent the Old Town area and was last seen approximately three to 

four months ago riding his bicycle.  If you have any information regarding Matthew Mercer please 

contact PSO Mary Anderson at (707) 441-4300 or dispatch at (707) 441-4044. 

 

Thank you. 

 



 


